

Friday, 20 September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

SEN Coffee Afternoon - 2nd October 2024

We are delighted to announce that we have a further SEN coffee afternoon arranged. The feedback provided was that these events proved to be beneficial, so we have continued them through into this academic year.

Our next event will be on 2nd October 2024 at 15:15. We would like to invite you to enjoy a cup of tea or coffee and discuss your Son/Ward and raise any concerns you might have or advise on how we can work towards helping further.

If you have any additional questions about this event, please do not hesitate to contact us at GSSEND@wgsp.org.uk and a member of our team will get back you.

Yours faithfully

Mr. J Bradley SENCo Administrator